
 
 
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
To:  Senior Rugby Coaches 
 
Date:  May 10, 2015 
 
Re:  BCSSRU Annual General Meeting 
 
 
 
Please accept this communication as formal notice of the BCSSRU Annual General 
Meeting which will be held at the Abbotsford Rugby Club, 31929 Mercantile Way, 
Abbotsford BC at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, May 27, 2015. 
 
An agenda, together with the Minutes of the 2014 Annual General Meeting, will be 
posted on our website.  If you have any items you wish to bring forward for discussion, 
please e-mail them to me (stephen_rowell@sd34.bc.ca)  no later than Tuesday, May 
19, 2015. 
 
Cheers 
 
Stephen 
 
Walter van Halst   Stephen Rowell     
President              Commissioner 
 
BC Secondary Schools’ Rugby Union 
 
 
 
 
 


